



Oakmeadow CE Primary School Bayston Hill Shrewsbury Shropshire SY3 0NU Tel No: 01743 875020

Email: admin@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk Website: www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk

4th November 2020

Dear Homes

Further to the government announcement of National Lockdown starting on Thursday 5th November and the guidance around this, it is with regret that we are postponing the following extra-curricular clubs that were due to start next week (9th November) until the Spring Term;

- Bhangra Dance Year 3 and 4
- Tennis Club Year 5 and 6
- Gymnastics Club Year 3 and 4
- Ju jitsu Club Year 3 and 4
- Cooking club Year 1 and 2
- Year 1 and 2 Football with Harvey Lewis
- Year 5 and 6 Football with Harvey Lewis

The following clubs can continue due to the clubs being run by teaching staff from within their own bubbles

- Year 1 French Club
- Year 5 and 6 Code Club
- Year 5 and 6 Netball

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you, but hope you understand we have made this decision to mitigate risk to our children and community.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries regarding this.

Kind Regards

The Oakmeadow Team

Twitter: @oakmeadow

Nursery: @Ladybirdsoak













